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Message From the Principal ~ November 2022

What's Happening at
PGE!

Students from the National Elementary
Honor Society led a food drive at PGE that
collected 552 items for the Parker Task
Force.

Kindergartners did an amazing job with
their "Future Self" presentations.

Students from the Kindness Club pass out
words of encouragement as students enter
school!
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Students collaborating and problem-solving
during the Great Pumpkin Stand STEM
challenge in Libary!

Students exploring coding with robots!

Celebrating Veteran's Day at PGE

This past Veteran's Day students and staff had the opportunity to express their gratitude to
Veterans at our annual Veteran's Day celebration at PGE. Thank you to our local Scouts

who led the flag ceremony, our NEHS students who introduced the Veterans, our
Community Service team who decorated the building with letters of appreciation, and our

PGE Choir who led us in beautiful patriotic songs!

PGE's Book Fair a Huge Success!
Thank you to our Librarian, Mrs. Kitzmiller, and all of
our parent volunteers who made the book fair such a

huge success! Over $10,000 in purchases were
made! Happy reading!
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Colder Weather Reminders
With colder weather upon us, we have more drivers during
morning drop-off. Please help us keep everyone safe by not
dropping students off while stopped on Stonegate Parkway or
making U-Turns in the school zone.

As a reminder, students are let into the building no earlier than
8:10 am. The first bell is at 8:20 and the tardy bell is at 8:25 am.

If your student arrives after 8:25 am, it will be necessary for a parent/guardian to enter the
building and sign their student in at the front office.

In the event of a delayed start due to weather, Pine Grove Elementary begins at 9:50 am.
Beginning at 9:40 students may enter the building as part of the soft start. Students who
arrive after 9:50 am will need to be signed in at the front office.

Upcoming Dates & Reminders
November 21-25 - Thanksgiving Break
November 22 - December 2 - Kindergarten Open Enrollment for 23-24 School Year

December 8 - 6:30 pm Choir Concert
December 14 - Join us at the Denver Nuggets and see PGE's Choir sing!
December 22 - Winter Break begins
December 23 - Elementary Progress Reports (EPR) available through the Parent Portal

January 10 - First day back for students
January 16 - MLK Holiday - No school

Thank you for sharing your student with us!
 Kelly Coonts
Principal

Pine Grove Elementary
 Pine Grove Website

10450 Stonegate Parkway
Parker, CO, 80134

303-387-8075

Make sure and follow us on Facebook to keep up to date
on what's happening inside the walls of Pine Grove! CONTACT US

  

Douglas County School District | 620 Wilcox Street, Castle Rock, CO 80104
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